
 

 

Luxulyan School Newsletter 
        SPRING TERM NO 2 

        18th January 2019 
 

ADDRESS: Luxulyan School, Luxulyan, Bodmin, Cornwall, PL30 5EE 

Spring term- Week 2 

 
I would like to say how proud we all are of the children who were fantastic during this week’s Ofsted visit and how 
much progress they were able to demonstrate. We are not allowed to discuss any results of the inspection until the 
full report is published. This will be in around 2 weeks, and we will then send it out to parents / carers. 
 
Our exciting range of after school clubs start next week! Please contact Mrs Grubb in the office if you have any 
questions or queries regarding these. 

 
 
 
 

 
This week’s word is- ‘assimilate’- which means ‘to take in’ / ‘fully understand’. 
 
Happy Friday! 
 
Mrs L-D-L. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

The new clubs letter was sent home last week via bookbags. If you 
would like your child to partake, please return the permission form 

asap to the school office. 

Clubs start again week beginning Monday 21st January 2019.  

Monday—Film Club 

Monday—Tennis Club 

Tuesday—Netball 

Tuesday—Cross Country 

Tuesday—Football—Team Members Only 

Tuesday—Lego/Construction Club 

Wednesday—Football Club 

Wednesday—Creative Club 

Thursday—Homework Club 

Thursday—ICT Club 

So far everyone child who has returned a form has a place in the 

club of their choice. 

Medical Care Plans 

Please could parents/carers ensure their children’s medical care 

plans are up to date with any new information/changes. 

Please collect a form from the school office as needed. 

ASH CLASS—SPACE TOPIC 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
 

JANUARY 
Week Beginning 21st January—After School Clubs start 
22nd January—Football/Netball Home to St Dennis 
29th January—Football/Netball Home to Bugle School 
 
FEBRUARY 
Week Beginning 4th February—Safer Internet Week 
6th February—Cross Country—Par 
12th February—Football/Netball Away to Treverbyn School 
18th—22nd February—Half Term 
25th February—Return to School 
 
MARCH 
27th-29th March—Oak Class Year 5 River Dart Residential visit 
 
MAY 
1st-3rd May —Sycamore Class Porthpean Residential visit 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—10.01.19 to 17.01.19 

Well Done to winners Sycamore Class this week 96.3% attendance 

TRAFFIC CONCERNS OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL 

We have the KEEP CLEAR road markings outside 

school to prevent cars parking close to the school 

gates and from causing a health and safety issue- 

as the safety of our children is of the upmost      

importance.  

 

However some cars are still choosing to park on 

these lines, raising concerns from the school,       

parents/carers and the wider community. 

 

We have placed cones on the yellow lines and the 

school transport now drops off and collects pupils 

from within the school car park. 

 

Thank you for your continued support on this very   

important matter. 

 

Mrs L-D-L. 

BEd Year 3 Student 
 
From Monday 21st January until April 5th, Class 2 will be 
hosting a trainee teacher Miss Shannon Searle from  
Plymouth University. 
 
This final school experience provides student teachers with 
opportunities to further develop and consolidate their 
knowledge, skills and understanding and also to     
demonstrate sustained practice over an extended period.  
 
By this stage in their training BEd student teachers will 
have had previous school experience placements in a  
variety of settings and across Key Stages. Miss Searle will 
be closely mentored and supported by Mrs Williams and 
Mr Heagney in class as she is required to take increasing 
responsibility for the whole class teaching, over the course 
of the weeks. During this experience student teachers will 
fulfil all requirements of meeting the Teachers’ Standards 
to a high level in order to reach the National Standards 
for QTS. 

 

We look forward to welcoming Miss Searle to Luxulyan 

School. 


